
          

 

 

July.27th, 2022 

 
 

VIA EMAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 27" Floor  

Toronto, ON M4P I E4 

 

Re: Extension Request of Licences- GM 2017-0164/ ER 2017-0165 

 

Dear Ms.Walli, 
 

Energy Contracts Ontario Ltd.is requesting an extension of its licences to November 23rd, 2022. The 

renewal application has been completed and submitted for the review by the OEB. Energy Contracts 
Ontario Ltd. is asking for an extension of the licences in case there are staff interrogatories and 

responses that would be required for the renewal applications. 

 

Lastly, the reason for the extension is because of personal reasons. If further information is required 
of these reasons, please let me know and I can submit the documentations. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Khalid Hakimjee 
President  
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